# Fusion Newsletter Sept 2019

# Great news- we are finalists in the BEST CHILDCARE category for the Raring to Go Awards 🖈 🖈

We would appreciate it if you could vote for us one last time, as this is the vote that counts!!! Please go to box 11 and choose **FUSION CHILDCARE SERVICES** Thank you

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r /r2gfinalists

New Member Of Staff - LIV!

Welcome to the Fusion family Liv.

"Hi! My name is Liv and I've just begun working at Fusion alongside being a Teaching Assistant at the Grove Junior School.

I was lucky enough to spend 5 months studying in Australia during 2017, and experienced working in a pre-school.

I'm passionate about encouraging children to play outdoors and engage in risky play. I also love messy play, involving paint, ice, sand, shaving foam and other activities. I don't mind tidying up afterwards "

### Invoicina

Please ensure that each payment has your family reference number on ie "Wilkins 007". A gentle reminder that invoices are on the 5th of the month, in advance, ie September 2019 invoice is due 5th September 2019. Please ensure payment is made on the 5th of the month.

Please ensure you let us know if your child is attending any extracurricular clubs or is not at school. It is crucial you inform us if your child is **NOT** attending Fusion.

WELCOME! A New School Year is upon us already and we hope you have all had a wonderful summer holiday and are ready for the busy term ahead. Welcome back to old families and hello to new families.

Thank you for all our wonderful gifts, flowers, vouchers and cards that you kindly gave us at the end of term. We do this job because we love it, but it does feel lovely to be appreciated, so Thank You.

## SAFEGUARDING

Please can we remind you that if the side gate is open at After School collection please still come to Fusion entrance via the staff car park at the top of Dark Lane, to be buzzed in by a member of staff, as this is part of our Safeguarding Procedure.



## Keeping in touch

There are lots of ways for us to keep in touch. Website: See below

Facebook: Search for Fusion Childcare Services

By phone:

Abby/Becca 07796000413

**Tracy**: 07879811927

E-mail-

admin@fusionchildcareserv

ices.co.uk

In person! We will always make time to speak to you

at club!

#### **CHANGE OF LOCATION**

Tuesday 15th October and Thursday 17th October we operating After School club from the Junior School due to Infant Consultations. Thank you for your co-operation

What Topics have we been up to in Sept... Back to School, Letter I. Roald Dahl Day, World Peace Day, Rules and Behavior at Fusion, World Clean Up Day, Cooking, Messy play!



# Charge for last day of term.

Fusion will open at 2pm. If your child/ren attends on this day then you will be invoiced additionally for the extra 1hr 15 mins in accordance with our Sessional Policy.

#### **DONATIONS**

If anybody has any spare games or toys we would be grateful. Thank you already to the Russom York, Harris family for your kind donations.







